
I live on 711 Shade Tree Drive in far South Austin (Slaughter Ln). 
  
The maps drawn for the Sept 28th date were the best ones for our southern neighborhood.  With the 
new proposals, our neighborhood is connected with Bouldin Creek and Barton Hills.  In reality we 
shouldn’t be merged with any neighborhood north of Ben White. 
  
Our needs as a neighborhood are very different than the needs of those just south of the river.  Our 
neighborhood is growing – just drive along Slaughter Lane from end to end in the last 5 years and it has 
been remarkable growth.  The same is simply not true near the city center. 
  
Please go back to the September 28th maps. 
  
Cheryl Brattlie 
 


